
 
 
 
Public Utility Commission 
 
May 25, 2023 
 
RE: Motion for Confidential Treatment 
CPT 2023-001 Complaint of Vanessa Valentino against Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is request for Confidential Treatment as per PUC 203.08 Motions for Confidential 
Treatment. 
 
I am requesting that the Commission and all parties related to the case honor my confidentiality with 
regards to my personal address, email, and phone number.  
 
I am doctor who has treated a variety of sensitive populations, such as domestic violence, anger 
management, rape and sexual assault, and within the prison system (including county jails and 
hospitals for the criminally insane).  
 
Therefore, you are potentially endangering my safety by posting my information publicly, and will 
continue to do so as long as it remains online. I only had my home address listed as I did not know 
that this would be posted as public information, and it is the service address for the bills in dispute. 
  
Please remove all personal information from any publicly available documents previously posted and 
moving forward. 
 
For email service, the personal email on file is fine, as long as it is not made public information. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dr. Vanessa Valentino 
 


